
Youth Pheasant Hunt 
for Apprentice Hunters 

The Youth Pheasant Hunt Committee 
of Huron Perth will be hosting a youth 
pheasant hunt for apprentice hunters 

on 
Saturday November 15, 2025 

at the Hullett Marsh

A safe quality hunting experience open 
to youths aged 12-15 who have 

successfully completed their Ontario 
Hunter Education, Canadian Firearms 

Safety Course and are part of the 
Hunter Apprenticeship Safety Program

For more information including 
application instructions, directions and 
contact details please visit our website

www.loop-perthhuron.ca/youth.html 
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Thanks to 
our many 
partners, 

volunteers 
and 

supporters 
for making 

our past 
events such 

a success




